
From: Carlos Diaz <Carlos.Diaz@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 10:24 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 

<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Nicole Lee <Nicole.Lee@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Gift 

  

Steve and Chasse, 

  

Yesterday our office received a Mrs. Fields gift basket from GIM Electric via delivery service. I could not 

find the exact gift basket, with 25 packs of miniature cookies. I was able to find a 30-pack ($74.99) and 

a 20-pack ($54.99). It's purely conjecture on my part, but my best guess is that the basket's value is 

$64.99. As this was a perishable item, it could not be returned. 

  

We accepted on behalf of the City and placed it in the lobby for visitors to enjoy. 

  

  

Best regards, 

  

Carlos Díaz 

Ald. Nicole Lee, 11th Ward 

3659 S. Halsted St. 

773.254.6677 

  

 


